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Acrylic Pour 

Copying a Matisse! 

 
Edible Art Watercolor 

Oil Pastels 

Mixed Media 

Copying a Monet! 

 

Kiwanis Club of Covington 

Our Summer Art 
Camps 
The first two camps were a great success! We all 

had a great time, and lots of terrific art was 

created. Special thanks to the Kiwanis Club, 

whose generous donation makes it possible for 

children to obtain partial scholarships enabling 

them to attend the camps. We are also indebted 

to our many guild members who donated all sorts 

of odds and ends that make our camps special.  

Our custom carpenter, Ben Hendricks,  provided 

great wooden platforms for several different art 

pieces.  Thank you all! 

Tips for Producing a Newsletter 



Heartland Photography Club 
Hosted the June First Friday 

Celebration 
What a great month June was! The Photo Club 
hosted the June First Friday celebration at the     
gallery.  Yummy hors d’ouevres were served to the 
valiant crowd that braved the torrential rain that 
evening! Below are some pictures taken at the 
event. The works were on display at the gallery for 
the entire month of June.  Your guild membership 
covers the membership fee for the photo club. If you 
have an interest in photography, please contact 
Janice Baulkmon (jansum@aol.com) or Bobby 
Hamby (hamby73@gmail.com ). 



Get Your  

Entries Ready! 

http://www.theairconditioningspecialist.com/

